MINUTES WYOMING STATE BOARD OF PHARMACY MEETING July 14, 2005 Casper, WY

SUBJECT	DISCUSSION	ACTION TAKEN	
June 28, 2005 board meeting minutes	Minutes reviewed. No changes noted	Minutes approved, 3/0	
WPAP-George Vandel	Mr. Vandel presented the quarterly report for April-June 2005. Also discussed the new test used to detect alcohol	No action required	
Prescription Drug Monitoring Program	Stats for the first twelve months of the PDMP were reviewed/discussed	No action required.	
Kim Mammon, Casper College Trudy Munsich, Sheridan College	Ms. Mammon and Munsich were present to gather information and answer questions from the board regarding a proposed rule requiring enrollment in a pharmacy technician training program accredited by ASHP for applicants for registration as a pharmacy technician in training as well as the proposed requirement to possesses a certificate or Associates Degree from a pharmacy technician training program accredited by ASHP when applying for licensure as a pharmacy technician.	Board requested Executive Director to contact all community colleges in Wyoming and survey their interest in offering a pharmacy technician training program. Information to be available for the October board meeting.	
Proposed rule changes	Proposed changes in Wyoming Pharmacy Act Rules & Regulations as well as the Wyoming Controlled Substance Act Rules & Regulations were reviewed, discussed and changes proposed. This was the third board meeting where the proposed changes were discussed.	Revisions to be made and the board will hold teleconference open to the public on July 20th to discuss proposed rules. A rule-making notice will be published in late July or early August. A public hearing to hear public comments on changes proposed in the rule-making notice will be scheduled for October 5, 2005 in Jackson, WY.	
Board Meeting Dates		Teleconference Meeting July 20, 2005 @ 8pm. Executive Director will be at the office to allow the public to attend. Those in attendance were notified.	
		October 4-5, 2005, Teton Mountain Lodge, Teton Village	
Respectively Submitted:			
James T. Carder, R.Ph. Executive Director			

Approved: <u>July 20, 2005</u>	
Alison K. McManus, R.Ph. President	Mary K. Walker, R.Ph. Vice President
Randolph A. Harrop, R.Ph. Secretary-Treasurer	Gary W. Norwood, DVM Ex-Officio Member
Robert "Rick" J. Davis, MD Ex-Officio Member	John R. McPherson, DDS Ex-Officio Member